November 2, 1979

Mr. Y. Nagai
Manager of Electronic Instruments Research Section
Yamaha
Nippon Gakki Co., Ltd.
10-1, Nakawawa-Cho
P.O. Box 1
Hamamatsu, Japan

Dear Mr. Nagai,

A short note to tell you that I have received a letter from Mr. Futamase and will meet him as we discussed. I will not ask for any fee for his visit.

I have written a letter to Mr. Mochida and to Mr. Kawakami Jr., the first thanking NGK for the royalty advance which has helped us very much and the second (Kawakami Jr.) asking if NGK could consider providing CCRMA with some badley needed audio equipment. You will no doubt see them both as "chief adviser" and multi-lingual letter answerer.

I hope all is going well for you. Our new system should arrive within a month.

Best regards,

John M. Chowning

JMC:mp

<u>.</u>